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Osteopathic International Alliance 
2018 Annual General Meeting

The OIA Board is looking for hosts for their 2018 Conference & Annual General Meeting.  Below you will find a short questionnaire about the host organisation and city to help the Board of Directors select the most appropriate venue.  In addition to the questionnaire below, please attach a letter and any pertinent supporting documentation to aid the OIA in selecting the meeting location.


Part I

Proposed 2018 Meeting Dates:      

 FORMTEXT 
     
Submitting Organisation:       

 FORMTEXT 
     
Proposed Conference City and Country:       

 FORMTEXT 
     
Proposed meeting site(s) for the Conference:       

 FORMTEXT 
     

 FORMTEXT 
     

Part II

Please provide a letter (and any supporting documents) that includes information about the city, the venue(s), expected dates of the conference, and a statement guaranteeing your organisation’s ability to carry out the responsibilities of hosting a conference.
Responsibilities

Please see the Conference Hosting Criteria document for more detail.  In short, choose a location that is safe, easily accessible, and has points of interest for attendees.  Your organisation should begin planning about 18-24 months ahead of the date and should choose a venue that can accommodate all attendees (hotel, meeting rooms, etc) and conference needs.  

Please send your information to:

oia@osteopathic.org

OR

OIA Secretariat
c/o AOA

142 E Ontario St

Chicago, IL 60611

USA
